
Secretary’s Report 2020
Membership of UK-TUG was free for the year and therefore has remained stable.

There has been no significant activity in the past year other than that required for the
group to continue to exist. This is a concern as it makes it hard to justify voluntary efforts by
members.

I will be seeking to remain on the Committee, and assuming that this is the case will be
seek to continue in my current role for the coming year.

Joseph Wright
UK-TUG Secretary


